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The Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in 
developing and advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral and ethical 

reasoning, moral development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the Center is Dr. Sharon Kay 

Stoll http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but weekly or twice monthly updates will be 
sent out to keep our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening 

while Newsletter. 

 
 

Dr. Stoll and Dr. Van Mullem, have a paper in pre-publication stage.  The article stems from Dr. 

VanMullem’s doctoral research here at Idaho.  Dr. VanMullem was Dr. Stoll’s 17th doctoral 

student in 2009. 

VanMullem, P. W. & Stoll, S.K. (2012).  The impact of reflection on ethical decision making for 

sport leaders. Journal of Contemporary Athletics, 6(4),  

 

The Center for ETHICS* and The World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) are working on a 

collaborative education project, Competing with Honor: To Dope or Not to Dope.  One of the 

projects goals is to educate high-level athletes on the value competing drug free.  Upon 

successful completion of the initial project the course will become part of WADA’s 

educational curriculum.   

 

If you would like to have your athletes participate in the project please contact Dr. Stoll at 

(sstoll@uidaho.edu).   

Teams Currently Participating 

Idaho Vandals Women’s Soccer Team 

Washington State University Cougar Men’s Basketball Team  

http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics
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